
 
 

 
 
 

Mark Kitchen 
Director   
Regulatory Affairs 

tel 416-495-5499 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
50 Keil Drive North 
Chatham, Ontario N7M 5M1 
Canada 

 
August 24, 2020 
 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
    Covid-19 Energy Assistance Program – Small Business 
 
 
On August 7, 2020 the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) sent a letter to the four natural gas 
distributors that will be eligible for COVID-19 Energy Assistance Program – Small 
Business (CEAP-SB) funding. The OEB’s letter sets out the OEB’s expectations and 
conditions for the gas distributors to provide CEAP-SB and be reimbursed for any 
CEAP-SB credits provided to their low-volume small business and registered charity 
customers. 
 
Of the $8 million in funding that the government is making available for CEAP-SB to help 
small business and registered charity customers, the amount allocated to Enbridge Gas is 
$3.2 million.  
 
Enbridge Gas confirms that it will offer CEAP-SB to its customers in the manner 
described in the OEB’s August 7, 2020 letter. 
 
 
Should you have any questions concerning this submission please contact the 
undersigned.  
 
Yours truly, 

(Original Ditially Signed) 

Mark Kitchen 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
 


